HORNING PARISH COUNCIL - NEWS APRIL 2018
New Parish Councillors:
The Parish Council is looking for new Councillors

Are you interested in the life of your village, your parish, your local environment, recreational facilities, local transport, planning and housing issues?  These are just a few of the areas where we get involved to help make a difference to our community.  Being a Parish Councillor doesn’t have to take up a lot of time – apart from short monthly evening meetings in the village – and you would be making a difference to your community.  Please contact the Clerk if you are interested or would just like to find out more.

Conservation area review:

The Broads Authority are reviewing the conservation area in Horning.  Some parts of Horning are within the ‘Conservation Area’ and some are not.  The Broads Authority are considering changes to this area.  They will be setting up a consultation in Horning – please try to attend so that you can have your say.  Letters will be going out to parishioners from the Broads Authority and it will contain details of the consultation

Community Emergency Plan:

The Parish Council has started putting together a Community Emergency Plan.  The Council would very much like parishioners to become involved – if you would like to know more, please come to a Council meeting or contact the Clerk

Next Parish Council Meeting:

The next meeting will be held at 7pm on Monday April 6th 2020 in St Benet’s Hall.

Members of the public are very welcome to attend the meeting.
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Jo Beardshaw
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Parish Council Website:  Horning.norfolkparishes.gov.uk
